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A Special Meeting of the Kiowa County Commissioners was called to order at 1:25 p.m. by Chairman Richard 
Scott on March 5, 2015. Those attending were: 
 
   Richard Scott, Commissioner 

Cindy McLoud, Commissioner 
Donald Oswald, Commissioner 
Delisa Weeks, County Clerk 
Peggy Dunlap, Administrator 

 
Scott asked Dunlap what was all on agenda for the special meeting. Dunlap reported two items. 
 
First on the agenda - Employee Issue. Dunlap presented a letter from legal counsel in regards to the road and 
bridge department employee. Oswald moved and McLoud seconded to sign the letter of dismissal of a road 
and bridge employee. All voted affirmative. Dunlap reported this employee also has about $300 of uniform 
expense he still owes. Oswald suggested to write a letter and request the uniforms be returned or to pay for 
them. Dunlap said she will send a letter in regards to this matter. 
 
Second on the agenda  - Transit Van Brochure. Dunlap presented the brochure with the additions of the 24 
hour notice of scheduling and of cancellations. Scott moved to approve the Transit Van Brochure as 
presented and will remain in effect till August 1, 2015. The brochure will be reviewed at the August meeting 
for further updates. Oswald seconded the motion and all voted affirmative. 
 
Oswald moved and McLoud seconded to adjourn the meeting at 1:33 p.m. All voted affirmative. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST:      APPROVED: 
                                                                                     
 
_____________________________   ____________________________         
Delisa L. Weeks     Richard Scott 
Kiowa County Clerk     Chairman 
 


